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NIBRS Errors & Warnings Training 

The Illinois-Uniform Crime Reporting (I-UCR) Program will be offering NIBRS training for agencies 
submitting data to the State NIBRS repository. The training will be an overview of specific errors 
and warnings that most frequently occur for NIBRS data submitted in 2023 and 2024. The training 
will show actual incidents which produce these errors and warnings and provide a brief tutorial 
on why these occur and what data must be submitted to eliminate these issues. The free training 
will be offered via WebEx and will be approximately 60-90 minutes.  

Dates and Times: 

• Tuesday, July 16 at 9:00 a.m. 

• Wednesday, July 17 at 2:00 p.m. 

If you would like to sign up for one of the classes, please complete the form using the following 
link: https://forms.office.com/g/5raEBgn3nC 
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